

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\heads of year\student support\immunisation\letters\year 9\immunisation information lettertdipv and men yr9 110118.docx

November 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Td/IPV/Meningitis & catch up MMR

There will be an immunisation session run by the instruction of the school nurses to vaccinate year 9 students against Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio (Td/IPV) Meningitis ACWY and catch up MMR for students who have not received two doses of MMR previously. You are receiving this letter because your daughter is required to attend the session.

The session will be run on **Thursday 11th January 2018.** Your daughter will be called over to the school hall to have her vaccination.

The consent form for this vaccination will be given to your daughter to bring home. Please complete and return the form to us before **Friday 15**th **December 2017.** If your daughter is in need of a new form, please ask her to collect a new one from Student Support.

If you are unsure about these vaccinations or require any further information, please contact the School Aged Immunisation Team:

West Berkshire schools

Tel: 0118 920 7575 (Wokingham/Reading/Newbury/Thatcham/Hungerford)

East Berkshire schools

Tel:01753 636759 (Slough/Bracknell/Windsor/Ascot/Maidenhead)

If you have any questions about the immunisation day in school, please contact The Holt School Student Support team.

Yours sincerely

M B___

Mrs M Barber

Student Support Manager